
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
RFP No.  2025-BRAA-001- IT Services, published January 5, 2025 

 

Pursuant to the General Terms and Conditions of the aforementioned RFP and 
Section 9 of the BRAA Procurement Code, the above referenced RFP has been 
cancelled in its entirety.  All proposals to this RFP are hereby rejected.   
 
 
 
Published 2/7/2025 
Clara Bennett, Executive Director 
Boca Raton Airport Authority 
 


